Luddesdowne Church Annual Parochial Church Meeting April 2019

Fabric and furnishings report

This year’s big event has been changing the lighting in church and in the car park to a Light Emitting Diode (LED) system.   This will minimise maintenance and running costs in addition to providing a more flexible lighting system which enhances our beautiful church.   The cost of this work was largely covered by a generous bequest, a donation from a charity and anonymous donations.
Living with a old building is not without its dramas, water ingress being our greatest enemy.   Our latest problem is in the vestry where, fortunately, there are not expensive wall paintings to worry about!
As usual, I would like to thank those people who give up their time cleaning, flower arranging and assisting in other ways to keep our church looking so lovely.
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